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EDITOR'S MEMO:
I'd like to sincerely thank
Mr. Hanna and the Faculty
for their co-operation in
producing this book. Also,
my gratitude to Reid's
Studio, Muncie, and E. E.
Brobst, Alexandria, who
were helpful to the photo
department.

Naturally my parents de-
serve the heartiest thanks

-
of all. Their understand- y
ing and support will always g 5 )
mean a great deal to me. - gp—

And, of course, I would
like to thank my staff for
doing such a fine job.
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